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Y3 Cheerleading After School Club 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are excited to start a new Y3 Cheerleading After School Club. 
 

The club will run on Tuesdays, starting on Tuesday 5th November and finishing on 
Tuesday 17th December.  

 
The club will start at 3:15pm and will finish at 4:15pm. Children can be collected 
from the office main front door. Children will need to bring a full P.E kit to take part. 

 
 

If your child would like a place in the Y3 Cheerleading After School Club 
starting on Tuesday 5th November; please complete the online consent 

form to request a place via the link:  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/SqCMCPDLt4 
 

 

Please complete this by 8:00am on Monday 21st October. Thank you. 
 
 

You will be notified by text message if your child has a place in the Y3 Cheerleading 
After School Club. Places are limited, so please ensure that your child attends every 
week (excluding sickness). 

 
 

Kind regards  
 
Mrs Barker & Mrs Senior  
        PE Leads 
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